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WASHINGTON
TOWNSHIP
SCHOOLS GETS
COLLEGE
MATTERS GRANT

Washington
Township Schools is
the recipient of a
two-year, $177,750
grant from College
Matters, an initiative
of the Richard M.
Fairbanks
Foundation that
seeks to increase
college enrollment
rates among Marion
County high school
seniors, especially
students from low-
income households
who are less likely
than their higher-
income peers to
enroll.

Northview Counselor
Wins Trailblazer Award

Molly Henry, Counselor at
Northview Middle School,
earned the 2024 Trailblazer
Award from the Indiana
School Counselor
Association.

NORTHVIEW MIDDLE SCHOOL EARNS EXCELLENCE
IN LEADING AND LEARNING AWARD

WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS 

MONTH IN REVIEW

Northview Middle School
has been awarded a
$215,000 grant by the
Indiana Department of
Education and was
honored during the annual
Indiana Educational
Excellence Awards Gala, 

recognizing schools and
educators from across the
state. The Excellence in
Leading and Learning Award
recognizes an individual
school that provides high-
quality professional learning
support for educators. 

Spring Mill Elementary
Named “Get Your Teach
On“ Collaboration Site

GYTO is a professional
development
opportunity focused on
data-driven planning and
goal- setting. 
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